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Re: Consultation for a proposed Resident’s Priority Parking Scheme. 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
We are writing to you to make you aware of a consultation that has begun today in an area 
close to your properties. We are consulting with residents as we received a petition and 
requests for us to consider introducing a Resident’s Priority Parking scheme in their area. 
 
Please find attached the plan of the proposed boundary for the scheme if it goes ahead. 
 
If you would like to provide any comments regarding the proposed scheme or would like us 
to consider adding your street to the proposed zone please email 
highway.regulation@york.gov.uk providing your full name and address. 
 
Any comments or requests received will be placed within a report along with an officer 
recommendation to be considered by the Executive Member for Transport at a future 
decision session. 
 
We will write to you again when a date has been set for the meeting to provide you with 
information on how to view the report and attend the meeting should you wish to do so. 
 
 
Your faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Geoff Holmes 

Directorate of Place 
West Offices 
Station Rise 
York 
YO1 6GA 
 
Tel:  01904 551475 
Mobile: 07871 990988 
Email: 
highway.regulation@york.gov.uk 
 

 
Date: 22nd August 2024 

 
To the owner/occupier 
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